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Memorandum October 18, 2005 
 
 
To: NWCG Members and Geographic Area Coordinating Group Chairs 
 
From: NWCG Chair 
 
Subject: Update of Fire Danger Pocket Cards to meet NWCG Standard 
 
 
In the spring of 2004, NWCG adopted a standard for Fire Danger Pocket Cards.  This 
standard is posted on the fire danger pocket card Web site at 
http://famweb.nwcg.gov/pocketcards/default.htm.   
 
Agencies that choose to create the cards and post them to this Web site for others to 
access are expected to provide fire danger pocket cards that meet the NWCG standard.  
As of October 1, 2005, fire danger pocket cards must meet the standard in order to be 
posted on the fire danger pocket card Web site. 
 
Pocket cards that meet the NWCG standard can be produced using the most recent 
version of Firefamily Plus software (see version 3.050) at 
http://www.fs.fed.us/fire/planning/nist/distribu.htm#Distribution. 
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